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Newsletters from the Head

To establish a community for character, we don’t only use virtue language with children in the classroom. We also try to use it in our communication with parents.  This reinforces virtues as intrinsic to the ethos of our schools, and enhances pupils’ exposure to the language of virtue literacy through their parents. To illustrate what we mean by this, we have included some extracts below from school newsletters:


I am very proud of the children for showing bravery throughout the first week. Parents, we really appreciate you standing back in the morning and helping the children gain independence. It has had a huge impact.
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All the children are showing curiosity by trying new foods and making sure that they start their afternoon with a full stomach. I had the pleasure of eating several times with the children this week. Here are a few quotes;

‘I’m going to eat everything so I can grow taller.’ (Paulina)
‘This is the cleanest plate ever!’ (Simon)
 ‘This is the first time I’ve eaten beef. It’s yummy!’ (Elmi)
[bookmark: _GoBack] ‘If you [Mr Custance] eat all that, you’ll grow through the roof!’ (Nikita)
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The teachers and I have noticed children demonstrating service to others.  Here are some examples: 
· Juliet helped Tahir to put his apron on ready to paint. 
· When Mr Custance dropped his pen, Javon picked it up for him straight away.
· Finn tucked all the chairs under the tables. How helpful!
· Bilal served Mr Custance some cucumber (he was reminded about exemplary table manners throughout lunch time!)

I am full of gratitude for the service of our hard working PTA, who organised the most delicious fund-raising cake sale yesterday. Thank you!
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